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From: Sam Bankman-Fried [mailto:sam@ftx.com]

Sent: 09 November 2022 9:27 PM

To: RYAN PINDER <ryanpinder@bahamas.gov.bs>

Cc: Joe Bankman <joebankman@gmail.com>; Can Sun <can@ftx.com>; rsalame@ftx.com; constance@ftx.com; Christina
Rolle <crolle@scb.gov.bs>; allyson@clementmaynard.com

Subject: Re: FTX / Binance

Hi all,

I'm really sorry about the delayed responses here -- it's been a hectic week but that's on me. Myself, and Joe
(cc'ed), will be responsive going forward.

And I'm also deeply sorry for ending up in this position in the first place.
I'll give the answers | can give right now and try to get to the others ASAP.

1) Right now we are focused on one thing: making customers whole. We are focusing exclusively on doing
that this week. We are ceasing all nonessential operations beyond that. | am doing everything | can to try to
do right by our customers.

2) | have not briefed the securities commission. | would be more than happy to have a phone call with you, the
PM, and the SCB in the next few days to give a thorough overview of the situation.

3) | am cautiously optimistic that we will be able to survive the turmoil and have enough liquidity for all
customer withdrawals, and that is my sole focus this week. | will keep you guys updated.

4) We are investigating a more thorough answer to this question; we did not intend to, but are concerned that
poor risk management lead to a liquidity issue.

5) As you saw, Binance did not end up following through on their transaction. However, we are in the middle of
a separate process to make users whole; we will know within a week if that comes through. So far, we have
strong indications of interest that would be more than enough to cover all liquidity needs; we are working on
confirming those. | am cautiously optimistic that we will be able to.

6) We are deeply grateful for what The Bahamas has done for us, and deeply committed to it. We are also
deeply sorry about this mess.

As part of this: we have segregated funds for all Bahamian customers on FTX. And we would be more than
happy to open up withdrawals for all Bahamian customers on FTX, so that they can,

tomorrow, fully withdraw all of their assets, making them fully whole. It's your call whether you want us
to do this--but we are more than happy to and would consider it the very least of our duty to the country, and
could open it up immediately if you reply saying you want us to. If we don't hear back from you, we are going
to go ahead and do it tomorrow.

Sam Bankman-Fried



